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From: Christopher Marks [mailto:CMarks@alamedactc.org] 

Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 11:24 AM 

To: Vollmann, Peterson <PVollmann@oaklandca.gov> 

Cc: Sa rava na Sutha nth ira <SSutha nthi ra @a Ia medactc.org> 

Subject: Alameda CTC Response to the NOP for the Oakland Waterfront Ballpark District Project 

DEIR 

Hi Peterson, 

Please see Alameda CTC's comments on the NOP for the Oakland Waterfront 
Ballpark District Project DEIR attached to this email. Thank you for giving Alameda 
CTC an opportunity to provide these comments. 

Best, 


